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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 2:09 PM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us; Mann, Ryan
Subject: [EXT] 2RP-5436 EOG Resources-Artesia, Nix GP Battery Remediation Plan, Part 1 of 3
Attachments: 2RP_5436_EOG_NixGPBtty_Fee Receipt.pdf; Remediation Plan_Nix-GP-Battery_

2RP-5436.pdf

Dear NMOCD and NMSLO, 
 
EOG Resources – Artesia Division respectfully submits the attached remediation plan for the Nix GP Battery (2RP-5436). 
The complete plan is too large to submit via the web portal, so I will send it by email in 3 parts. I will attach the NMOCD 
fee receipt to each email. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, or if you have any difficulty in receiving all of the emails. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Katie Jamison 
 
Safety & Environmental Manager 
EOG Resources, Inc – Artesia NM Division 
105 S. Fourth Street 
Artesia, NM  88210 
 
Cell: 575-513-9915 
Office: 575-748-4193 
 

 
 
 
 


